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EAGLE, Idaho – Big I Idaho hosted the 4th Annual Big I Charity Golf Tournament benefitting the Fearless Outdoorsman. 
Over 70 golfers attended at Banbury on Thursday, June 12, 2025.  Participants enjoyed an 18-hole scramble, BBQ lunch, 
refreshments, games, prizes, and interaction with sponsors. The tournament was presented by Big I Idaho and Imperial 
PFS. The following agencies and companies were represented: 
 

AmTrust Financial 
Amwins Access 
Associated Insurance Services 
Auto-Owners Insurance Company 
Ballenger Insurance 
BBSI 
Berkley North Pacific 
Capital Premium Financing 
Central Insurance 
Christensen & Associates Insurance Agency 
Cincinnati Insurance Company 
CRC Group 
Conquest Insurance 
Disaster Kleenup 
Edward Jones 
Elite Restoration 
EMC Insurance 
First Insurance Funding 
Higgins & Rutledge Insurance, Inc. 
HUB International 

Imperial PFS 
Insur-Mart 
Intermountain Claims 
Marsh McLennan Agency 
Mustard Seed Financial & Insurance 
Oregon Mutual 
Progressive  
Ricketts and Associates, Inc. 
Safeco Insurance 
Sentry Insurance 
ServiceMaster Quality Restore Boise 
ServPro 
SIF Workers’ Compensation 
Starley-Leavitt 
Surplus Lines Association 
The Hartwell Corporation 
Tower Insurance Brokers 
Travelers Insurance 
WCF 
WP Insurance 

Big I Idaho is an association made up of independent insurance agents in Idaho and, through this charity 
golf event, raised over $2,500 to benefit the Fearless Outdoorsman organization. At the heart of Fearless 
Outdoorsman lies a deep-rooted belief in the transformative power of nature. This non-profit 
organization is dedicated to offering life-enriching hunting and fishing experiences, at no cost, to 
children facing life-threatening illnesses and veterans enduring the aftermath of trauma. These outdoor 
adventures serve as a sanctuary, a place where struggles can momentarily fade into the background, 
replaced by the tranquility and beauty of the natural world. Big I Idaho truly hopes that, through the 
proceeds raised from this event, Fearless Outdoorsman can continue to provide this experience for 
children and veterans. Thank you to those who participated in, sponsored, and supported this event. 


